
9. WATERWAYS AND WETLANDS CAPITAL WORKS PROGRESS
REPORT

Information was received setting out details of Waterways and Wetlands works in
progress in the Board’s area.

It was agreed that the Board Chairman, Pat Harrow, Sally Buck and Ron Wright
meet with Water Services staff to discuss a range of issues which have been of
interest and concern to the Board for some time.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


